
                                  CIRCULAR 

An Interactive Session with Bangladesh School 

01-6--2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that there will be an interactive session with the students of our school and 

Rani Bilasmoni High School, Dhaka, Bangladesh on our IDS Activity-Women Empowerment at 

3 pm on 2nd June 2021. Meeting link will be shared. 

Regards, 

GES  


